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PTFA 
 “RAINBOW CHRISTMAS FAIR” 

 
Thursday 30

th
 November 2017 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
For our Christmas Fair this year we are asking pupils to bring a donation of an item to sell on 
their year group stall.  The fayre will be held on Thursday 30th November from 3.30pm.  
Suggested items are Christmas decorations, new toiletries, packets of sweets, candles, 
socks, scarves etc 
 
Below is a list of the colour theme for each year group: 
 
Nursery   Blue 
Reception   Pink 
Year 1   White 
Year 2   Green 
Year 3   Orange 
Year 4   Gold 
Year 5   Red 
Year 6   Purple 
 
Please can pupils bring items into school no later than Friday 24th November in order for us to 
organise them ready for the fair. 
 
Your support is much appreciated. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
PTFA Members 
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